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Preserve the Child Support System: Don't Let the New

Hire Database be Hijacked for Immigrant Employment

Verification

This fact sheet shows that using the National Directory of New Hires for employment verification

purposes, as called for in the "New Employee Verification Act of 2008" (HR5515), would seriously

undermine the goals and effectiveness of the child support system, and furthermore, that the

directory is not set up for employment eligibility verification purposes and could not be easily

adapted.
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